Choi, Rowena

"s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential"

From: Tyson Villeneuve

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 4:50 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: REZONING: 6161 Cambie Street (Alliance Francaise)
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

I am full support of this project as it is much needed not only for the building’s improved facilities, but the addition of a
new art gallery space as well will drastically improve visibility of French artistic content and culture.

Cheers,

Tyson Villeneuve
"s. 22(1) Personal and
Confidential"



Choi, Rowena

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Hello,

. "s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential"
Pauline Mansey @

Tuesday, December 10, 2019 4:06 PM
Public Hearing
6161 Cambie St (Alliance Francaise) public hearing

Follow up
Completed

My name is Pauline Mansey, i am a french architect in Vancouver.

| am a regular volunteer at the Alliance Francaise, located at 6161 Cambie Street in Vancouver.

And very quickly, with my expert eyes, | felt the lack of modern equipment and a space too small for the ambition of the

community.

The French community is growing every day, so it is important to act now !

That's why, with all my heart, | support the redeveloppement project. This is a great opportunity to offer the French
community incredible events in places worthy of the name. To highlight upcoming cultural events (theater, concert, film,

festival) to raise awareness and open more French culture to the city of Vancouver.

Sincelery,

Pauline Mansey





